
 

 

 
  

 

 

Mississsauga, Ontario, Canada - May 1, 2024 - Advanced Copper Foil is 
pleased to announce compliance to the USA IRA Inflation Reduction Act. 

 

 Advanced Copper Foil, a North American based Company, is pleased to 
announce its compliance with the INFLATION REDUCTION ACT.  This Act 
specifies that, staring in 2024, no EV that contains battery components produced 
by a foreign entity of concern will be eligible for government subsidies or credits. 

Our Battery Foils are manufactured in Canada and Europe, which ensures full 
compliance with the IRA.  Furthermore, we can ensure a stable-reliable supply of 
cost-competitive raw materials because they are not sourced from “entities of 
concern”.   

ACF supplies the highest quality copper foils for the EV battery market segment.   
Our exceptionally ultra-low profile copper foils are suitable for Lithium-ion 
batteries.  We are headquartered in Ontario, Canada, with five (5) Rapid 
Response Warehouses throughout the USA and Canada. 

Please contact us to discuss your copper foil raw materials needs. 

 

 


